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By instituting a 3% statewide sales tax is a better longterm solution as this would allow Alaska 

to reap the benefits from tourism and other industries that seasonally inject money into the 

9/23/2016 12:19 Alaska economy. 

Jennifer Stricklan 

Secondly by cutting the monetary and non-monetary benefits received by legislation would 

also contribute to budget cuts. We have talked about education budget cuts and other state 

programs but not once hasaid the legislative budget been on the chopping block. By moving 

the capital to Anchorage the state would save millions alone in transportation and lodging 

Please leave my PFD alone. It was not designed to feed the state budget. It was designed to 

benefit the people of Alaska. 


